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National Capital Plan Draft Amendment 93 

The National Capital Authority (NCA) has released National Capital Plan Draft Amendment 93 – City and 

Gateway Urban Design Provisions Technical Changes (DA93) for public consultation. The draft amendment 

can be viewed on the NCA’s Public Consultation webpage at www.nca.gov.au.  

The purpose of Draft Amendment 93: City and Gateway Urban Design Provisions Technical Changes (DA93) 

is to: 

1. introduce transitional provisions to address development applications submitted to the Territory 

planning authority prior to the commencement of Amendment 91 to the Plan 

2. define the term ‘building length’ 

3. clarify design provisions concerning balconies and balustrades.  

The NCA welcomes submissions on DA93 by close of business on 4 September 2019. Submissions can be 

made via email to draft.amendment@nca.gov.au, by post to Chief Planner and Deputy Chief Executive, 

GPO Box 373, Canberra ACT 2601, or by hand delivery to the Treasury Building, King Edward Terrace, Parkes 

ACT 2600. 

Interested parties may request to meet with NCA officers to discuss DA93. Requests can be made via email 

draft.amendment@nca.gov.au.    

Please contact the NCA for further information on 02 6271 2888 or by emailing 

draft.amendment@nca.gov.au.  
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